
Quality standard improvement and new partnership development were target 
objectives in 2004 

2004 meant for Antibiotice company a year for the continuation of the preparations 
for the integration in the European Union. Thoroughly conscious of the importance of 
achieving the competitiveness necessary to the international market, our company 
efforts were directed towards the improvement of the quality standards and towards 
the development of new partnerships to reach new markets. 

The consistent effort in the direction of the external market development made 
possible the fact that at the end of the last year Antibiotice reached a share of over 
20% of the exports in the total turnover. And also our consistency in directing the 
activity to meet our customers’ requirements allowed us to maintain the market quota 
in 2004, too. 

The continuation of the investments for the modernization of the production flow and 
for the consolidation of a professional team, trained at European standards, were other 
two target objectives for the last year.  

As a result of the consistent efforts and determination of the managing team in 
reaching quality objectives, the achievement in May 2005 of the Compliance 
Certificate issued by European Pharmacopeea is but to confirm that Antibiotice 
thoroughly met the requirements asserted by the international standards Good 
Manufacturing Practice. 

	
  


